
St. Anne’s Primary School   

 

 

Dear Parent  

 

In order to help with the organization of photographs 

on Friday 14th October please complete the reply slip 

below and return to school by Monday 10th October. 

 

Yours sincerely  
 

H Duffin 
 

 

 

 

Name of Child/Children 

 _________________________________ 

 

 _________________________________ 

 

__________________________________ 

 

I would like a family photo of my Children. 

 

I would like a family photo of my child/children with  

a younger sibling who is not yet at school 

 

I would like individual photos of my child/children. 

 

I do not want a photo taken of my child  

 

 

Signed _____________________________________________ 


